
  

 

 

 

 

    News and Happenings in the “Community”     May – 2018    

 

EVENTS 

CUMC presents a second season of 

Concerts in the Courtyard 
May 6, June 3, June 10 

Bring your lawn chair, beverages, and snacks and join in the fun! 
Youth will also provide food and drinks for purchase (fundraiser). 

INVITE THE NEIGHBORHOOD! 



CHANGE THE WORLD SUNDAY 

May 20 
Join us for a brief outdoor service at 9:00 AM, 

followed by a time of service for the local community. 

Projects for all ages and abilities. 

11:00 - 12:30 PM 

Lunch from the In Nô Out Truck!  
(various prices) 

  

CHANGE THE WORLD SUNDAY 

BLOOD DRIVE 
MAY 20,  9:30 AM – 3:30 PM 

SAVE A LIFE * BE A DONOR 

 

NEW CLASS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL-CHURCH RETREAT 

There is still room for you!   May 25 ς 27, 2018  (Memorial Day Weekend) 

The All Church Retreat has ziplines to zip on and lakes to swim in and trails to hike 
ÏÎȢȢȢ ÂÕÔ ÍÁÙÂÅȟ ÙÏÕ ÄÏÎȭÔ ×ÁÎÔ ÔÏ ÄÏ ÔÈÏÓÅ ÔÈÉÎÇÓȩ 

Well then, you can come for the fellowship and the cooked meals or to be 
spiritually fed by our guest speaker!  

Aizaiah Yong, a PhD student at Clairmont, will be helping us to be peacemakers 
by cultivating compassion towards oneself as a first step in building a more 
peaceful world. It will be interactive and hands-on. Look for the Family Life table 
to sign up for the All Church Retreat in the courtyard after service. 



YOUTH AND FAMILY 

Messy Church  

Celebrating Our Nurture rs, Parents, and Leaders. 

Saturday, May 12 
5:00 - 7:00 PM 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Camp  - Grades 4-8 

New dates and times for 2018! 
June 25 - 29 
9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
 

$50 per child 

$75 for a family  

Bring a sack lunch.  

 

Registration begins online at www.cumchb.org  

June 1 

 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School   

AGE 4-5TH GRADE 

Rolling River Rampage     
July 23 - 27, 2018 

9:00 AM – 12:30 PM 

Registration will be online at www.cumchb.org  

beginning June 1 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cumchb.org/
http://www.cumchb.org/


PRESCHOOL NEWS 

Scholastic Book Fair  

April 30 – May 6 in Room 7 

You are welcome to visit the Preschool Scholastic Book Fair and 
shop for books for your kids and grandkids.  It will be open after 
Sunday services on May 6. 

 

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 

UMW will be assembling School Kits for UMCOR on Wednesday, May 9, 9:30 AM 

to be delivered to Annual Conference in June.  Please see the UMCOR School Kit 

Wish List (below) for items we need for the kits.  Please let us know what you 

would be willing to donate. 

¶ 1 pair blunt scissors 

o Rounded tip only 

o No plastic scissors 

¶ 3 pads of paper 

o Spiral- or top-bound pads 

o 100-150 sheets of loose-leaf paper can be substituted for 1 pad 

o Combination of spiral, top-bound, side-bound, or 1 subject notebook is acceptable 

o No composition books 

o No 3 or 5 subject notebook is acceptable 

¶ 1 hand-held pencil sharpener 

o Must be at least 1 inch long 

o Remove from packaging 

¶ 1 30-centimeter ruler 

o Hard or flexible 

o Cartoon characters are acceptable 

o No advertisements  

¶ 6 unsharpened pencils 

o No advertisements, religious, patriotic, military, or camouflage symbols 

o Cartoon characters are acceptable 

¶ 1 2-inch or larger-size eraser 

o No advertisements, religious, patriotic, military, or camouflage symbols 

o Cartoon characters are acceptable 

 

 

  



CELEBRATIONS 

May Birthdays  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May Anniversaries  

  



ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

We are looking for more moving volunteers to join our team. 

Our moving volunteers pick up donated furniture in Huntington Beach and surrounding cities and bring 
these items to our warehouse near downtown Huntington Beach. Our volunteers also deliver furniture 
from our warehouse to our clients that we place within Orange County. 

You can help as little or as much as you want. We have our own warehouse, box truck, and dollies – 
you just need to show up at our warehouse near downtown Huntington Beach when we have a pick up 
or delivery need. If you can lift one end of a couch, you are qualified. In fact, we have a husband and 
wife team who have done many pick ups and deliveries with just the two of them without any 
problems. 

Our coordination process is very simple and low-pressure. If you express interest in volunteering, we 
add your email address to our list of moving volunteers and when we have a moving need come up, we 
send an email blast out asking if anyone on the list can help. If you can help you reply with your 
availability, and if you can't help you do not have to reply. If you are an individual, we will team you up 
with another volunteer. Lastly, if over time you realize this volunteer work is not a good fit for you, let 
us know and we'll remove your email address from our list, no questions asked! 

Donation pickups take about an hour and deliveries to clients take about 2 hours. 

Students – this is a great way to earn community service hours! One move provides a minimum of 2 
hours of credit. 

Retirees – can you spare a few hours a month? Bring a friend, or we’ll match you up with another 
volunteer, and experience the joy of helping others right here in our community. 

Community and Church Groups – this is a great way to engage and help the community, and your 
already established teams and meeting schedule allow you to make these moves quickly and 
efficiently. 

To get started email us at info@otshb.com.  

Thank you for all your support, 
From all of us at Off The Streets - Huntington Beach 

 

 

  



  



CUMC presents a second season of 

Concerts in the Courtyard 
May 6 – The Intenders 

 June 3 – Saints and Sinners with Chancel Choir 

 June 10 – The Ravelers 

 

 

 


